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Townsend, Erle

From: Cayting, Lynne A

Sent: Wednesday, December 27, 2023 3:49 PM

To: Townsend, Erle

Subject: FW: california Rule

 

 

Lynne Cayting, Chief 

Mobile Sources Section in the Bureau of Air Quality 

Department of Environmental Protection 

(207)-287-7599 

www.maine.gov/dep 

 

 

From: Thomas Keller <keller19943@gmail.com>  

Sent: Monday, December 25, 2023 11:29 AM 

To: Cayting, Lynne A <Lynne.A.Cayting@maine.gov> 

Subject: california Rule 

 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I sincerely hope this rule will not be adopted. Maine is a very rural state. There are not enough 

charging stations and who will pay to provide them? EVs do not work well in a cold climate. Last, 
I do not want the State of Maine, particularly via unelected bureaucrats to tell me what to do. If 

the california rule is good, let the legislature take it up. 
 

--  

Regards,  

 

Thomas E. Keller 


